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Weekly Bulletin - Week ending 9th October 2020 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

Covid 19 update 

Please see attached guidance for parents from Derbyshire.  

 

Harvest Festival  

Even in these unprecedented times, we will still be holding our Harvest Festival. Reverend Steve 

Short has agreed to carry out a ‘Virtual Harvest Festival’ for the children and staff. Therefore, 

we will be encouraging families to send in harvest donations for the Padley Centre. We support 

this charity each year at this time. On Friday 16th October please could you send in any 

donations of the following products: fruit squash, long life milk, biscuits, cook-in-sauces, sugar, 

flour,  sauces – red, brown, mayonnaise, jam, gravy granules, tinned custard, tinned fish, tinned 

meat, tinned meatballs, tinned rice pudding, tinned vegetables. 

We will then send them out the following week. Thank you all in advance for supporting this very 

worthy cause.  

 

Permissions, medical needs, emergency contacts 

Please can you remember if you have any change of details, your child’s medical needs, or ever 

wish to change any permissions please ensure you inform the school office. 

 
Parent teacher consultations  

We are in the process of looking at how we deliver our parent teacher consultations this year. 

The meetings will take place after half term. More details will follow in the coming weeks.  

 

Mental Health and Well Being  

This Saturday is World Mental Health Day. The theme is Mental Health for all. In school the 

staff have been making their own pledges to do something to support their own mental health. 

Maybe have a chat as a family and see if you can all make a pledge together to try something 

new, be more active, spend more quality time together – there are so many different things you 

could do. Enjoy!  

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

Charlotte Gibbs 

Headteacher  


